

September 1, 2004

LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION

To Whom It May Concern:

Mr. Mustamin, S.T. has asked that I prepare this official Letter of Recommendation to support his intention to apply for a teaching position at your institution. I do so with great enthusiasm.

In 1999 Mr. Mustamin completed his first degree (Sarjana Teknik, S.T.) in the Department of Architecture, Faculty of Engineering, Hasanuddin University, Makassar INDONESIA. He is now in the final process of completing his Masters degree at the same school. I myself have been with the Department of Electrical Engineering at the same institution since 1983.  I have known Mr. Mustamin since 1995 when he was very active in the mosque nearby where we make our daily prayers until now. As I looked at his academic transcripts, both the transcript of his undergraduate studies and the transcript of his graduate studies, I am sure that he must have been a very excellent student at his Department. His competence in his field has been proven by his important role in designing and supervising our mosque expansion plan. 


Since his graduation, Mr. Mustamin has been helping us in the mosque, especially when the mosque needed an architectural and civil works to take care of. I admire his ability to work hard, his strong commitment to his religion and his competence in his field.  I observed that he has no difficulty what so ever to work together with his colleagues, and he has a special talent that allows him to combine his strong religious faith and his sixth sense as an architect. This, of course, will make him a great professional in the future. I am very proud of this young man, and I am very happy to hear that he has planned to apply for a teaching position at your institution. This indicates how he has valued education highly. 

I have been so thoroughly impressed by Mr. Mustamin’s academic competence in his field, so that I wholeheartedly recommend him for any opportunity to hold a teaching position at your institution. I strongly believe that he will make a maximum effort to commit himself to benefit your institution. 
Should you wish to get any further information, please feel free to contact me, and I will be happy to respond to your inquiries.

With kindest regards,

Dr.Ir.H. Rhiza S. Sadjad, M.S.E.E.













 



